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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/09/2005

From:     Jacob R. Flom

Comment:
The copyright was created to protect artists, and further our capabilities.  I am an
artist and i find nothing more crippling than the current copyright laws.  When 
works are "Orphaned" it is even harder to use them in my work, and the author 
doesn't recieve the dues he/she deserves.

Please revise the copyright laws!

-Jacob R. Flom
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